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Town of New Lebanon

Resolution #1, 2021
Annual Appointments of Town Officers
January 1, 2021
At the Annual Organizational Meeting of the New Lebanon Town Board, held at the New Lebanon Town Hall, 14755 NYS Route 22, New Lebanon, New York, duly called and held on the 1st day of January 2021, the following Resolution was proposed and seconded:

Resolution by Supervisor Houghtling
Seconded by Councilmember Newton
Annual Appointments of Town Officers

Be it resolved that the Town Board of the Town of New Lebanon makes the following appointments for a term of one (1) year to run from 1/1/21 to 12/31/21 unless noted otherwise:

Accountant for the Town – Brian Fitzgerald
Attorneys for the Town – Gilchrist Tingley, P.C. and Stephanie Ferradino
Engineer for the Town – Enginuity Engineering and Design, PLLC
Code/Zoning Enforcement Officer and Building Department Administrator – Hazel “Cissy” Hernandez

Deputy CEO/ZEO – Jeff Hattat

Planning/Zoning & Building Department Clerk – Michelle Bienes
Planning Board Member – 7 year  - Jim Carroll
Planning Board Chairwoman – Elizabeth Brutsch
Zoning Board of Appeals Member – 5 year – Chuck Geraldi
Zoning Board of Appeals Chairman – Tony Murad
Conservation Advisory Council – 2 year – Steve Powers
Conservation Advisory Council – 2 year – Paul Rix
Conservation Advisory Council – 2 year – Robert Gilson
Conservation Advisory Council – 2 year – Jenna Barbary

Ethics Board Member – 5 year  - Tom Gerety
Assessor’s Clerk – Michelle Bienes
Dog Control Officer – Maggie Banker
Court Clerk – Samantha Long
 
Deputy Court Clerk – Cynthia Creech
Second Deputy Court Clerk – Michelle Bienes
 
Recreation Commission Member – 7 year – Jack Lancto
Recreation Commission Chair – Samantha Long
Park/Grounds & Building Maintenance Superintendent – Donnie Sears

(Park/Grounds & Building staff to be determined by Superintendent)

SYP Camp Director – Michelle Bienes

(SYP Staff to be determined by Camp Director)

New Lebanon Representative to the Columbia County Traffic Safety Council – Kevin Smith Sr.
New Lebanon Emergency Management Coordinator – Ed Godfroy
Upon the question of the foregoing Resolution, the following Town Board Members voted “Aye” or “Nay” for said Resolution:

Roll Call Vote:


Councilmember Norman Rasmussen

Aye
Councilmember Deborah Gordon


Aye

Supervisor Tistrya Houghtling


Aye
Councilmember Jesse Newton


Aye

Councilmember John Trainor 


Aye
The Resolution, having been approved by a majority vote of the Town Board, was declared duly adopted by the Supervisor of the Town of New Lebanon. 

Dated: January 1, 2021
Marcie Robertson
New Lebanon Town Clerk

